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Summary of Applicability* 

Complete list of available tariffs by 
Sheet No. and municipalities and 
counties served. 

Set of rules and regulations of the 
Company for providing electric 
service as approved by the Kentucky 
Public Service Commission. 

Tariffs available to residential 
customers unless the customer is 
provided three phase service. 

Tariffs available, principally, to 
non-residential customers receiving 
service at 34,500 volts or lower; 
available to residential customers 
who request either three phase 
service or a second point of service. 

Tariffs available, principally, to 
non-residential customers receiving 
service at 69,000 volts or higher. 

Tariffs available for lighting of 
areas of a public or private nature. 

Riders necessary to determine total 
amount of monthly bill to customers 
under special circumstances. 

Riders necessary to determine total 
amount of monthly bill to an 
customers receiving electric service. 
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Miscellaneous periodic charges not 
reflected in standard service tariffs. 

* To determine applicability, available tariff and Company's Service Regulations and other rules 
and regulations should be reviewed and discussed with the Company. 
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